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I visited the subject project areas yesterday.  The equipment layout, containment systems, storm
water controls, and overall tidiness of the 26-1 location were all excellent.  All other project activities
were consistent with permit requirements, other than slash that needs removal from tree limbing on
the road to the 26-1 location (see attached photo).
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This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the
information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal
penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and
delete the email immediately.
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